Casey Dodd Principal Anita Glaze Assistant Principal



Stan Wilkison Assistant Principal Jamie Beaver Director of Guidance

Engage, Educate, & Empower Today's Students

December 20, 2021

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received notification from the Fortville American Legion that their organization would like to donate \$1600.00 to Mt. Vernon High School. Their intention is that the funds be placed in our Student Needs account. It will be used to provide for some of our families in need during the holiday season. I kindly ask that the board accept this donation to help support the students of MVHS.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal

Phone: 317-485-3131 Fax: 317-485-3154 Web: <u>www.mvhs.mvcsc.k12.in.us</u>